
ANNOUNCEMENT 

JNCASR conducted an online aptitude test for admissions to the Int PhD 

programme (Biological Science) on Saturday, May 7th, 2022. While many 

candidates could successfully complete the test and have done well, few 

candidates had faced difficulties due to technical glitches.  Hence, it is decided 

to conduct a retest for those who have encountered such problems. In case of 

students who may take the test twice, the best of the two scores will be 

considered. The schedule of the retest will be posted soon. The revised 

interview dates will be announced later. 


